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The YouthHope Post 

Our goal every year is to bring hope and a new pair of shoes to each of our youth. For the 

majority of our youth, this is the only present they will receive all year! 

There is no way we can accomplish this without your help. We have over 200 youth signed 

up for shoes. Each pair costs $55 with no tax and a free pair of socks. 

We are partnering up with Active Ride Shop again. They have all of the shoes with the cor-

rect sizes at their store ready to be purchased. 

Active’s address is 221 E. State St. Redlands, CA 92373 

To purchase shoes, you can go directly to Active, ask to buy shoes for YouthHope and they 

will help you. 

Please deliver shoes by December 5. 

You can also donate money and we will purchase the shoes for you: 

https://youthhope.org/hope-for-a-lifetime 

We are so excited to announce that YouthHope is serving youth at an additional 

location, in Colton! This is such an exciting time for us as we are able to offer 

services to even more youth. 

We are currently meeting youth at Colton Community Church. We are so thank-

ful to Colton Community Church for allowing us to use their building. We are 

starting small and working on building relationships with the youth we meet. We 

offer food, a listening ear, and a safe place to hang out. We meet once a week 

on Tuesdays from 3:00pm-5:30pm. 

The most important thing we do is earn the trust of our youth. They won’t ask or 

help, want to move forward, be honest with us, until they earn our trust. That is 

our main focus at the moment. 

Thank you for your continued support as we embark on this expansion of Youth-

Hope. Our mission remains the same, to build confidence and promote self-

sufficiency for homeless, runaway, trafficked, and at-risk youth by providing 

trust, hope, support, and education. We can’t wait to see how many lives are 

changed! 

Hope For A Lifetime Christmas Shoes 

YouthHope is Expanding! 



November is National 
Homeless Youth Aware-
ness Month and we have a 
full month planned with 
ways to bring awareness 
and also to raise money for 
YouthHope. 

According to the California 
Homeless Youth Project, 
there are over 52,000 
youth under the age of 18 
who are experiencing 
homelessness. We want to 
bring awareness to these 
alarming statistics and offer 
solutions to help lower that 
number.  

We have partnered with 
several local businesses 
who are supporting Youth-
Hope this month. You can 
support small businesses 
while also supporting Youth-
Hope. Make sure you’re fol-
lowing us on social media so 
you keep up to date when 
everything is happening. 

We hope to see you out in 
town in this month!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National Homeless Youth Awareness Month 
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A Note From the Founder 
Happy November! We have a 

very busy month and we hope 

that you’re able to join us as 

we bring awareness to youth 

homelessness.  

I’m so thankful for all of the 

businesses that have joined 

with us this month.  

We are also looking forward 

to our Christmas Party and 

our Shoe drive. This is a day 

that so many youth are look-

ing forward to. Most of our 

youth don’t get presents 

throughout the year, and 

know that they have a pre-

sent with their name on it at 

YouthHope is so special. We 

need your help to make sure 

that we are able to get every 

pair purchased.  

If you would prefer to donate 

money towards a pair of 

shoes instead of going shop-

ping, you can do that through 

the link above. 

Thank you so much for mak-

ing the holidays a little bright-

er for our youth. This is always 

a tough time for our youth as 

holidays remind them of what 

they don’t have, but with your 

help we can bring hope to 

them and remind them of what 

a brighter future looks like and 

that people care. 

I hope you have a great 

thanksgiving surrounded with 

people you love.  

We are so thankful for you and 

all the support we continue to 

receive! 

 

41% of  homeless youth in San Bernardino County are 
sleeping in a place not meant for human habitation.   

Source: California Homeless Youth Project 

Did You Know? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://public.tableau.com/app/profile/california.research.bureau/viz/CHYPYouCountDashboard/Dashboard

